

*Potato Program* 57 Houlton Rd., Presque Isle, ME 04769, (207) 764-3361; Fax (207) 764-3362

December 18, 2013

Dr. John Jemison 495 College Ave. Orono, ME 04473-1294

Dear John:

Thank you for agreeing to speak at our Twenty-Ninth Annual Maine Potato Conference to be held on Wednesday, January 22 and Thursday, January 23, 2014 at the Caribou Inn and Convention Center. Currently, we have the titles of your three twenty-minute presentations as: "Herbicide Control Expectations", "Methods of Reducing Soil Erosion" and "Cover Crops and Rotations". If you would like these titles changed for the final agenda, please let me know as soon as possible. You are scheduled to speak at 11:30 a.m. on Wednesday, January 22; 11:10 a.m., and 1:20 p.m. on Thursday, January 23. There will be a computer projector available for your presentations using Microsoft Powerpoint. There will be a flash drive and CD capacity available at the conference, but we will not be changing computers. If you have additional needs for audiovisual equipment, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

We will be printing an abstract booklet which will be available at the conference. We would like to include an abstract of your presentations. Please send an electronic copy of your abstracts to <a href="maintenant-stevenj@maine.edu">stevenj@maine.edu</a> by Friday, January 10 by 5 p.m. By receiving your abstracts on Friday, this will allow copying and collating the abstracts for distribution at the meeting. Please send abstracts in Word for Windows format.

We, at UMCE, look forward to a good meeting. If you have any further questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Hickey Administrative Specialist

Panela J. Hickey